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KEYSTAGE ONE PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS 

PARENTS’ EVENING – AUTUMN 2017 

 
This feedback form was aimed at Key Stage One parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their and 

their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.  
 

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No 

Was the meeting informative and do you have a better 
understanding of how to support your child? 

100% 0% 

Did your meeting run to time? 96.4% 
(27) 

3.6% 
(1) 

Any other comments 
Mr Marriott was as ever very helpful, constructive and supportive in his comments. 

Good meeting, very informative and pleasant. 

We had a very productive chat about how to get the best out of our son - it was very useful. 

Was nice to hear that both the teacher and TA had identified areas for improvement but also recognising my sons abilities 

and what he was ready to achieve 

Useful two way conversation, many thanks. 

Some good feedback for us to work on, thank you 

Well run and informative 

Very helpful and we are very pleased with how things are going. 

I would have preferred a more in-depth report to show where my son is in relation to targets for the various 

vocabulary/reading stages, and what he needs to aim towards. 

Academics and pastoral would be preferred. 

Very useful, thank you. 

 
 


